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Dear Fellow Member of 1965 

This comes to you with Liz Cooke’s email about our 50
th

 Anniversary reunion planned for 

16
th

 and 17
th

 September 2015. A small group of us has begun to plan an interesting couple of 

days and we do hope you like the idea and will want to attend. 

A booklet of biographies has been well-received at recent reunions so we, Gillian and Nicola, 

have agreed to prepare one for our year. 

This letter is to ask you to write a short contribution about yourself. 

Some guidelines to help you: 

 Length 300-400 words and a photograph, please. 

 Write informally as if speaking to us. 

 Write about any aspects of life since Somerville you want; home and work, any 

community involvement, travels or moves, changes or developments of interests and 

opinions. 

 Please tell us a bit about your life before university, what you are doing now, and any 

hopes/plans for the future. 

It would also be interesting to read any reflections about your time at Somerville and how, if 

at all, the experience affected your life subsequently. 

Please send your piece and photograph by Monday 15 June, preferably to both of us by e-

mail, but otherwise by post to one of us at the addresses above 

We will of course consult you if we have any changes to suggest for your piece. 

 

 

contd./ 

mailto:ndavies6@sky.com


A printed copy of the booklet will be available free to those attending the reunion. An e-mail 

copy will be sent to all members of our year. 

We very much look forward to hearing from you and to meeting up in September. 

 

With all best wishes from 

  

 Gillian Cross (Arnold) and Nicola Davies (Galeski) 

 

 

PS. College has lost contact with the following people in our year:  

Judith Barker (Sharp), 

Ann Bright, 

Mary Campbell 

Janet Gatter (Nicholas) 

Helen Gray, 

Madeleine Lundy, 

Sue Punyaratabandhu (Bhakdi) 

Susan Rees, 

Gloria Richardson, 

Joy Roberts (Halfter) 

If you are in touch with any of them please encourage them to contact us or Liz Cooke so we 

can include them in the reunion.  

 

 

 


